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UPCOMING EVENTS


November 16th- Our first field trip!! 


We will be seeing How the Grinch Stole Christmas at the Old Globe 


with First and Second Grade!


Permission Slips coming home today








Super Student


Mason Sangalang





Reminders:


PLEASE send in $5 in the red folder for our basket for the pancake breakfast, thank you to those who have already sent it in!


Library is every Monday. Your student checked out a library book this week! Please be sure to send back on Monday.





SHARING 


October 4


Please practice guiding questions with your student


Capri, Jackson, Elliot, Raegan, Joseph, Ezra 
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Thank you to Mrs. Datilies, Mr. and Mrs. Boright, Mrs. Serpa, Mrs. Monelt, Mrs. Aardema and Mrs. Voll for your help in making Apple Day a success! We made apple crisp, apple sauce and apple brownies and drank apple juice! We learned about Johnny Appleseed and students created their own Johnny Appleseed! We also had our first family group activity today. Each St. Therese Family has students from each grade. The activity is led by an Eighth Grade student!


This week we continued with Oswald and his odd animals! Students listened to the story of “Oswald’s Surprise and created their own odd animal! Our poem this week was    “Johnny Appleseed.” Thank you for reading this poem with your student and returning the poetry folder on Thursday! During math we continue to work with three dimensional shapes. New math vocabulary: sphere, rectangular prism, cube, cone, cylinder. 





Mrs. James 😊
















































































Please practice Hail Mary Prayer at home. I will be asking each student to recite it on February 16th as part of our religion curriculum


Mrs. James(











Memory Words                  Please review daily with your student                  


Red, orange, yellow, green, blue, purple, brown, black, see, I
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